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Holiday tea 
Sunday, December 10 

2 p.m. 
Trinity Woods 

(formerly known as Oklahoma Methodist Manor) 

4130 E. 31st St. 
Members Club on the 4th floor of 

Crestwood (4-story bldg. next to flagpole) 
 

Please bring treats, sweet or savory, with hints about ingredients for 
those with allergies. Let Pres. Pam McDonald, (918) 636-5131, 

know what you are bringing. 
 

We’ll have a Gift Exchange ($15 limit) 
 

We have also been invited to visit the Community Life Center,  
holiday-ready with several decorated trees and nativity sets. 

 

RSVP to Hostess Doris Piatak 
928-642-6216 



AAUW Tulsa Book Group 
  

 

 For the December 29 Zoom 
meeting the group will discuss A 
Redbird Christmas by Fannie 
Flagg. Penguin Press says: New 
York Times bestselling author 
Fannie Flagg has written an en-
chanting Christmas story of faith 

 
 

 Please contact Rose at (918) 688-7128 if you 
would like to participate. 
 

      Rose Unterschuetz,  
      phone/text 918-688-7128 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Mystery Book Group 
 

 NO meeting in December.  
 

 Our next meeting is Thursday, 
January 18, 2024 at 11:30 A.M.,  at 
Barnes and Noble, 5231 E. 41st St. 
We are reading The Book of Arcane 
Secrets by Susan Flowers. Our members have 
been gifted copies of this book by the author! 
Thank you, Susan! Susan will be our special guest 
at this meeting. 
 

 Questions? 
 Call Linda Brooks, 918-260-3263, or 

lshbrooks@yahoo.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

President’s 

Corner 
 

 WELL, THE SEASON IS UPON 
US! I love this time of year with the 
lights, decorations, all the activities 
we attend with family and friends. 

 PLEASE JOIN US for our annual Holiday Tea on 
December 10. We are so grateful once again to 
Doris Piatak for hosting us at the beautiful Trinity 
Woods. Hope to see you there for a festive get 
together! 
 

 A HUGE THANK YOU to Jan & Vondale 
Graham for hosting our Wine & Cheese Fundraiser, 
and to all of you who helped to raise $735! 
 
 REMEMBER TO BE MERRY AND BRIGHT! 

   —Pam McDonald ,  

    President, AAUW Tulsa      
    adamsfamily9857@aol.com 

or 918-636-5131 
 

Interest Groups 

   

 MEMBERSHIP MATTERS 

  

 Thank you AAUW Tulsa Branch members for 
all you do to advocate for equity for all women and 
girls. We are reminded that equity is still an issue 
for many women including our Native American Sis-
ters. November 30th is Equal Pay Day for Native 
American women, who earn only 59 cents on $1 as 
compared to non-Hispanic white men. This is the 
most significant pay disparity in the nation. 
 

 Thank you for reaching out to tribal members 
and to other women who may want to join our ef-
forts. Happy Holidays to you and your family, and 
here’s to a more equitable New Year! 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBER 
Kari Reed     karilinreed@gmail.com 
7118 S. 228th East Ave.   
Broken Arrow, OK  74014 
 

   — Rose Unterschuetz 
      Vice-President of Membership 
      tulsarose@sbcglobal.net 
 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

December 10  Holiday Tea See Page 1. 
December 20  Deadline for January, 2024 TULSA VOICE.  
December 29  Tulsa Branch Book Group See above. 

 

Looking ahead... 
January 13, 2023  General membership Meeting 
January 18  Mystery Book Group See above. 

  December, 2023 Calendar                        


